
 
 

REVIEW BOARD MINUTES OF 
WENTWORTH VILLAGE 

 
WENTWORTH LOCAL BOARD OF EQUALIZATION 

 
 Wentworth Town Council met at the Finance Office on Monday, March 18, 2013 
at 6:00 p.m., as the local Board of Equalization.  Forming a quorum were Council 
members Roger Vogt, Kory Reck and Jim Spielmann.  Also in attendance was Trish 
Natwick, Clerk. 
 
 No appeals were presented to the Board for review.   
 
 With no further business, the Board of Equalization meeting was adjourned. 
 
       TRISH NATWICK 
       Town Clerk 
 
I hereby certify the Board of Review reviewed and approved the Assessment Roll for 
Wentworth Village. 
 
       TRISH NATWICK, Clerk 
 
           
 


